
The BCCA Fencing Committee has met with the Ministry of Agriculture and Food and with the Ministry 

of Forests to discuss fencing requirements and lack of education of these requirements throughout rural 

BC. Through these discussions, the Ministry of Agriculture and Food agreed to create a website which 

would have: 

- An outline of when fencing is required 

- Who is required to fence and in which circumstance 

- Links to relevant regulation that outlines fencing requirements 

 

The Ministry of Agriculture and Food is currently creating this website and is planning to have it up and 

running by the end of the Summer, 2024.  

 

Our Committee has drafted a fencing handout for property owners which will have a link to this new 

website and hopefully serve as a fast and easy resource to point land owners in the right direction when 

it comes to fencing requirements.  


